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The Albanese Government’s political games in parliament this fortnight has reinforced Labor’s complete neglect of

Australia’s early childhood education system, creating uncertainty for providers, educators and families.

Since coming to power, Labor’s early childhood education policies have completely failed families on every front,
and in a desperate attempt to create a legacy, the Albanese Labor Government has now rammed through changes

that will make life harder for working families.

Contrary to Labor’s claims, its ‘Three Day Guarantee’ will not increase access or equity for children. Rather, it will
achieve the opposite.

In fact, Labor has removed long standing priority of access provisions, which means those who need the support of
early childhood education the most — whether they are working families or vulnerable families — may be stuck

languishing on waiting lists behind those who don't.

That means families who rely on the sector for support while they work, study or train, will be forced to compete

for limited places against families who do not work, or do not need child care to work.

Once again, Labor is at war with aspirational Australian families who are trying to get ahead to provide a better

future for their children.
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"It does nothing for regional families who cannot access early childhood education for one day, let alone three.

“Labor’s policy does nothing for hardworking families who do not work ordinary hours like our nurses, police or

factory workers.

"Over the last three years, the Albanese Labor government has made it very clear it does not care what educators

and families need. Labor only cares about what Labor needs!

The Coalition is committed to providing Australian families and educators with certainty. We will ensure families

have access to affordable and flexible quality early childhood education.
Australians can't afford another three years of Labor.
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STAY INFORMED

Subscribe to my monthly newsletter to stay up to date with what's been

happening and going to happen in Moncrieff



NEED
HOME ABOUT HELP? NEWS CONTACT VOLUNTEER

Contact Angie

Electorate Office
67 Thomas Drive Chevron
Island QLD 4217
PO Box 4922 Gold Coast MC
Qld 9726

} \ T: 07 5504 6000

E: angie.bell.mp@aph.gov.au

© Angie Bell MP 2025 | Site by Blackwood Media



